
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
AUBURN, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

 
 

Pursuant to the provisions of RSA 36-A:5, II and RSA 675:7, the Auburn 
Conservation Commission will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday April 7, 2020 at 
7:00 p.m. at the Auburn Town Hall. 
 

The public hearing concerns the acquisition of a proposed Conservation 
Easement to be held by the Southeast Land Trust of New Hampshire with the Town of 
Auburn holding an Executory Interest. The proposed Conservation Easement would 
encumber a portion of the property identified as Tax Map #11 Lot #19, located on 
Dearborn Road and Chester Turnpike. The total contribution towards the acquisition of 
the conservation easement will not exceed $160,000, which would come from the Town 
of Auburn’s Conservation Fund. The purpose of the Easement is to limit the use of the 
Property, so as to maintain it in perpetuity as open space. 
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